President’s Award
Nomination Content

Alice very quietly, almost behind the scenes, has worked continually to keep Wetaskiwin
branch going since 1999; for 26 years.

For a few years from 2006 she was President of the Wetaskiwin Branch.

She earned a life membership award in 2016.

At that time, it was noted that she had served in all executive positions and as editor of
the newsletter. She was also assisting with research, volunteered in the library and was

involved with all Outreach programs.

She got a few years break as president and now, currently, she has been president of
Wetaskiwin since 2017.

She remained president even after her husband’s death.

She has moved to Lacombe to be close to her family but she is still president of the
Wetaskiwin branch.

She is always ready to help.
She calmly thinks about all aspects before making decisions. She is a sturdy part of AGS.
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